
Andrew Watson 

From: Moira Hayes <moira.hayes@adur-worthing.gov.ub 
Sent: 26 October 2016 12:12 
To: Andrew Watson 
Subject: Re: Adur Local Plan 

Andrew, 
My colleague has confirmed that the landscape report has been sent to the Inspector, but we are just waiting 
for a colleague to put it on our website. We will chase this. 

Regards, 

Moira 

On 26 October 2016 at 11 :44, Andrew Watson <AJWatson@savills.com> wrote: 

Thanks Moira, and for your time earlier on the telephone. 

I would be grateful to hear back from you on the other points that we discussed: 

• If there are any more detailed transport comments from WSCC? 

• The status of the Fabrik landscape report; and 

• The change in status of the SH LAA for the Mill Hill site. 

Kind Regards, 

From: Moira Hayes [mailto:moira.hayes@adur-worthing.gov.ukl 
Sent: 26 October 2016 11:41 
To: Andrew Watson <AJWatson@savills.com> 
Subject: Adur Local Plan 

Andrew, 

The Programme Officer's contact details are as follows: 
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